Langar C of E Primary School

Barnstone Road Langar Nottingham NG13 9HH



01949 860056

Dear Parents,

It has been wonderful to have your year 6 children back in school. They have adapted brilliantly to the new arrangements and have been keen to reengage with usual routines and learning.

Next week we are delighted that we are going to be welcoming two further members of the class back too. This is well timed as the year 6 photograph will be taking place on Tuesday and it would be wonderful to have all members of the cohort on it. If your child is currently not in school and you would like to bring them in for the photograph, please get in touch with the office and we will help to arrange it. Your children will need to come to school that day in full school uniform.

I need to make you aware that the return of these children takes the year 6 bubble to 16 children. This is obviously above the limit of 15 that was outlined in the government guidance and published on my risk assessment and subsequent plans. We do not really want to split into two groups of eight, as we are keen to keep this bubble together now as the new normal has been established for those who have started back with is. We are confident that we can continue to mitigate risk of viral spread with two extra children as we are now, with desks facing the front, one child to each table, personal equipment packs and limited movement around the room. If you feel this changes your confidence in allowing your child to return to school then please get in touch via the office email and make this known.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Brown